August 23, 2011

Joseph Curtatone, Mayor
City of Somerville

93 Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Mayor Curtatone:
We are pleased to present the City of Somerville with our donation of $10,000.00

It is with pleasure that D&R General Contracting, Inc. has the opportunity to participate in
supporting community initiatives, programs and events sponsored by the City.

Sincerely,
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Robert A. Rotondi
President
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D&R General Contracting, Inc.
732 Newburyport Turnpike
Melrose, MA 02176

(781) 321-7772 Phone
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www.drpaving.com




